
2nd Annual 2nd Annual 
W I L L I A M S ’

BBQ
COOKOFF
BBQ
COOKOFF
BBQ
COOKOFF
BBQ
COOKOFF

TO BENEFIT                         UNITED WAY

Carnival Grounds
ARBOR LANE, NICHOLSON, PA (located off Route 92)

JUDGING: 
Teams of four VIP judges 
may register for a 
minimum donation of 
$500. VIP Judges receive 
a dedicated area to hang 
company banner, two 
chairs and cooler stocked 
with ice and sweet tea. 
There will be a maximum 
of 10 VIP Judging Teams 
for each category.

Teams of four United Way 
Champion judges 
may register for a 
minimum donation 
of $150.

Individual People’s 
Choice tickets are 
available for $40 each.  

Everyone can vote for 
People’s Choice by placing 
any denomination of bills 
into People’s Choice team 
buckets.     

Smokin’
Entertainment 
MUSIC BY LOCAL BANDS

& team registration
forms are available at 
Williams’ Tunkhannock 
office at 51 Warren 
Street, Tunkhannock, PA 
or online at WilliamsIn 
TheMarcellus.com

570.996.4001
MarcellusBBQCookOff
@Williams.com

FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 13, 2013
Each team may enter one of three categories: 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 
fire up your smoker!9 a.m.

PORK 
RIBS

PULLED
PORK

BEEF
BRISKET

’CUE FOR A 

CAUSE
Proceeds will benefit 
local United Ways 
and every dollar 
raised will be 
matched by Williams!

TICKETS 

1 p.m. JUDGING 
BEGINS


